Office of County Commissioners February 26, 2018 Gillette, WY

The Campbell County Board of Commissioners attended the Parks and Recreation Board meeting Monday, February 26, 2018 at 4:00 PM.

Present were Matt Avery, Rusty Bell, Clark Kissack, Commissioners; Susan F. Saunders, County Clerk and Robert Palmer, Commissioners Administrative Director. Commissioners Micky Shober and Mark Christensen were absent from the meeting.

Discussion was held on the FY 2018/2019 Budget.

Discussion was held on the MOU with the City of Gillette on the City Pool Operations.

The Commissioners invited the Parks and Recreation Board to the Spring Board Training hosted by the City of Gillette, March 28 and March 29, 2018.

Discussion was held on the cost of passes and on golf course safety concerns.

There being no further business to come before the Commissioners the meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM.

Susan F. Saunders, Clerk

Board of County Commissioners

Rusty Bell, Commissioner

Board of County Commissioners